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NOTIFICATION 

Corrigendum 

The following communication, received on 14 November 2024, is being circulated at the request of 

the Delegation of Australia. 
 

_______________ 

 
 
Proposal to amend Schedule 20 of the revised Australia New Zealand Food Standards Code 

The following correction for notification G/SPS/N/AUS/603 is outlined below. 

Item 11: Removal of the following text 

"The proposed increase to the 2,4-D Walnuts MRL from *0.05 mg/kg to 0.2 mg/kg is considered to 
be trade facilitating noting that Codex, the European Union and the United States of America have 

established 2,4-D MRLs/tolerances for Tree nuts at 0.2 mg/kg. Therefore, this specific MRL change 

will progress without the normal consultation period." 

Text(s) available from: [X] National Notification Authority, [X] National Enquiry Point. 

Address, fax number and e-mail address (if available) of other body: 

The Australian SPS Notification Authority 
GPO Box 858 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Australia 
E-mail: sps.contact@aff.gov.au 
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